
 

 
 
 
July 6, 2018 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

SCVWD RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
The special meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Water District Recycled Water Committee, which 
was tentatively scheduled by the Committee during their May 9, 2018 meeting, and requested to 
occur during July 2018, has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will take place at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday August 8, 
2018. 
 
Notice of the meeting will be published in accordance with the Brown Act. 
 
 
 
 
  

Michelle Meredith 
Deputy Clerk of the Board 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
Office of Clerk of the Board 
 
 


